
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In Re: Request For Exemption 
From Florida Public Service 
Commission Regulation For 
Provision of Water Service in 
Marion County by Glenwood 
Development, Inc. 

) DOCKET NO. 940861-WU 
) ORDER NO. PSC-94-1269A-FOF-WU 
) ISSUED: October 27, 1994 
) 
) 
) 
) _____________________________ ) 

AMENDATORY ORDER 

BY THE COMMISSION: 

On October 13, 1994, this Commission issued Order No. PSC-94-

1269-FOF-WU indicating the nonjurisdictional status of Glenwood 

Development, Inc. (Glenwood). The first paragraph of that Order 

incorrectly stated that the physical address of Glenwood is 3800 

Southwest 74th Avenue, Ocala, Florida. The c orrect address is 3300 

Southwest 60th Avenue, Ocala, Florida. 

It is, therefore, 

ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that Order 

No. PSC-94-1269-FOF-WU is hereby amended to reflect that the 

physical address of Glenwood Development, Inc. is 3300 Southwest 

60th Avenue, Ocala, Florida. Glenwood Development, Inc.'s mailinq 

address is Post Office Box 771104, Ocala, Florida 34477. It is 

further 

ORDERED that Order No. PSC-94-1269-FOF-WU is h e reby affirmed 

in all other respects. 

By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission, this l21h 
day of October , ~. 
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